FILED 4/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 02283-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Brian Schultz

From: Adam Teitzman

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 11:58 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes; Brian Schultz; Brandy Butler

Subject: Fwd: Docket No. 20180162-El: Return of Document No. 01651-2020 to Gulf Power

Company.

From: Dale Buys <DBuys@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Date: April 30, 2020 at 11:53:20 AM EDT

To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Mark Cicchetti <MCICCHET@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Cheryl Bulecza-Banks <CBulecza@PSC.STATE.FL.US>, Kurt Schrader
<kschrade@psc.state.fl.us>, John Hightower <jhightow@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Docket No. 20180162-El: Return of Document No. 01651-2020 to Gulf Power Company.

Adam,

Staff has completed its review of the consummation report filed by Gulf Power Company in Docket No.
20180162-El. Document No. 01651-2020 was filed in support of the company’s consummation report.

Staff determined that the confidential document is not required to be retained and can be returned to
Gulf Power Company.

Sincerely,

Dale R. Buys

Public Utilities Supervisor

Division of Accounting and Finance
Florida Public Service Commission
dbuys@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6536

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from
state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon
request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.





